HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING 
COUNCIL MEETING

APRIL 11, 2011
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
Our meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 3:35 PM.   Those present were Emily Campbell, Ellen Raifsnider, Mitch Corbin, Karen Rich, Mary Borders, Stephanie Williams and Claudia Richardson.
Agenda

After reviewing the agenda a motion was made by Mitch Corbin and seconded by Karen Rich to add the PD Plan to the agenda and start the meeting.  No items were pulled.
March Minutes

Minutes were reviewed from the March 14, 2011 meeting.  After reviewing the minutes and revisions made, a motion was made by Karen Rich and seconded by Mary Borders to accept the minutes as revised.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
Public Comment
China Fleischer presented to the Council the Social Studies and Science Policy and answered any questions they may have had.  After Ms. Fleischer’s presentation, Bethany Whelan presented the Protection of Instructional Time and Wellness policies to the Council.  The Council will read over the policies and make any recommendations to them.  Mrs. Bewley was scheduled to present to the Council but could not make the meeting.
Good News Report

Mrs. Campbell reported that everyone had a great Spring Break and we were down to 36 days left of school for the children.
STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT

Assessing Student Achievement

Mrs. Campbell reported that the third through fifth grades received t-shirts to get ready for testing.  The teachers decorated doors and halls to kick off testing.  There will be a “pump you up” session this week and next for testing.
PLANNING

SACS Update

Mrs. Campbell gave all Council members a copy of the SACS report to review and discuss at the next meeting.  
District Audit Results

Since all the results were not available for this meeting, Mrs. Campbell will share it at the next meeting.

BUDGET REPORT

Per Pupil Allocation/Local Budget
The per pupil budget and the local budgets were reviewed by the Council.  A motion was made by Claudia Richardson to accept the Per Pupil budget and a second was received by Stephanie Williams.  Consensus was reached by the Council. A motion was then made by Mitch Corbin and seconded by Mary Borders to accept the Local Budget.  Consensus was reached by the Council.

NEW BUSINESS

Accident Report

The accident report was reviewed by the Committee with no action taken.

Budget for 2011-2012
Mrs. Campbell handed out copies of the budget for the upcoming year and it was discussed and reviewed by the Council.
Because of time and the items that still needed to be discussed Mrs. Campbell asked for a motion to be made to extend the meeting by at least 20 minutes.  Stephanie Williams made a motion to extend the meeting by 20 minutes with a second received by Claudia Richardson.  Consensus was reached by the Council.

OLD BUSINESS
None
ON-GOING LEARNING
None

EXECUTIVE SESSION

Karen Rich made a motion to go into Executive Session at 5:33 pm to discuss personnel issues.  A second was received by Mitch Corbin.  Executive Session ended at 5:38 pm.
ANNOUNCEMENTS
The following announcements were made by Mrs. Campbell.
· Pastries for Parents, PK-2 April 14th, 3-5 April 15th, 7:30 to 8 am

· Assessment Motivation Week, April 11th through April 22nd
· Testing begins April 25th
· District Volunteer Banquet is April 19th
· Coke Fundraiser will be the first two weeks of April with pickup Wednesday, April 20th
· Academic Team Banquet is April 28th
· Moments with Micah Behavior Workshop is Saturday, April 30th
· May 2-6 Teacher Appreciation Week

· May 5th Kindergarten Transition Dinner

AGENDA

Our next meeting will be May 9, 2011 at 3:30 pm with the same agenda.  

With no further items on the agenda, Mitch Corbin made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Mary Borders.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 pm with consensus reached by the Council.
Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary
